
The Dioceses of Sheffield, Rochester and 
Worcester will be piloting new training and 
support resources for treasurers during the 
summer and autumn of 2022.

Research carried out by the central church 
during 2021/22 with dioceses and worshipping 
communities showed that there was a need for 
excellent and easy to find resources to assist 
those who deal with finances.  Working 
collaboratively with ACAT (Association of Church  
Accountants and Treasurers) we have produced 
a suite of bitesize videos with the aim that these 
cover all the things that you need to know to 
support you in the valuable role that you play as 

treasurers.

These 
resources 
will be 
available 
for you to 
review, to 
test and to 

give feedback on.  Your feedback is essential to 
ensure that the final product is accessible and 
relevant for all treasurers regardless of 
background or previous accounting experience. 

During the autumn there will be regular 
opportunities for you to give feedback through 
working groups (details to follow) or individually 
through an online feedback form.

For more information please contact:  
june.knowles@churchofengland.org
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